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Comments: Hand drilling bolts where natural protection is not possible, or to create safe durable rappel anchors

is hard work, and generally already done at a minimum.  It is hard to understand why the USFS is spending

resources on this issue when there are so many proper threats to our wilderness areas.  Respectfully, I oppose

this proposal as it will put a new burden on the USFS where it is not warranted.  Sincerely, Jeff Maurin


